
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CALICUT 

TECHNICAL EDUCATION QUALITY IMPROVEMENT PROGRAMME PHASE III 

 

Ref: NITC/TEQIP III/PMU/Auditor/2018      Date: 25.01.2019 

 

NOTICE SEEKING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

FROM CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS FOR TEQIP AUDIT WORKS 

 

National Institute of Technology Calicut is a participant of the Technical Education Quality 

Improvement Programme Phase III(TEQIP-III) of the Government of India. Under this scheme, 

Institute is seeking separate Expressions of Interest (EOI), in sealed envelopes, from competent 

Chartered Accountants, who are in the panel of CAG, for the following jobs to be taken up 

immediately: 

 

1. Internal Audit of the Accounts of TEQIP-III 

2. Statutory Audit of the Accounts of TEQIP-III 

 

Last Date for submission of EOI:     11th February 2019 ( 11-02-2019) - 03:00pm 

Address for correspondence:  The Director  

     Attn: TEQIP Coordinator, TEQIP Office,  

      Ist Floor, Administrative Block (New),  

National Institute of Technology Calicut,  

NIT Campus P.O., Kozhikode- 673601, Kerala 

For details of the Terms of Reference, eligibility/ qualifications and the work please visit the URL: 

www.nitc.ac.in, Phone-0495-2286137 

          S/d 

          DIRECTOR 

1. Newspaper Advertisement  click here 

2. Notification for EOI for Internal Auditor click here  

3. Terms of Reference for Internal Auditor click here  

4. Notification for EOI for Statutory Financial Auditor click here  

5. Terms of Reference for Statutory Financial Auditor click here  

 

 

http://www.nitc.ac.in/app/webroot/img/upload/1_Advertisement-TEQIP.pdf
http://www.nitc.ac.in/app/webroot/img/upload/2-Internal_Auditor_TEQIP.pdf
http://www.nitc.ac.in/app/webroot/img/upload/3_ToR_teqip.pdf
http://www.nitc.ac.in/app/webroot/img/upload/4_Statutory_TEQIP.pdf
http://www.nitc.ac.in/app/webroot/img/upload/5_Statutory_Auditor.pdf

